
NOTICE 
OBSERVATION OF STUDENTS’ WEEK 

Department of English 
Asansol Girls’ College 

 
 
 

This is to notify that a two-day observation of students’ week has been organized on 4th and 5th 

January, 2024 at room number 12. 

A competition on “Creative Writing” has been slated on 4th January and a students’ seminar has 

been scheduled on 5th January. All the teachers and students are requested to be present on the said 

occasions.  

 
Date: 02-01-2024 
 

 
Arpita Chakraborti 

Coordinator 
Department of English 
Asansol Girls’ College 


